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YOUNG LAWYERS DIVISION UPDATE

During the first quarter of 2025, the YLD has focused on planning exciting and
informative programming for the remainder of the calendar year, as well as planning
opportunities for younger lawyers to interact with the judiciary, network with fellow
(young) lawyers, and deepen connections with the broader legal community. In addition
to the standard programming, YLD plans to organize a community-impact project to
join YLD members together in service to the broader Los Angeles community. As

Dylan Noceda always, we will also strive to continue planning brown bag lunches with members of
the judiciary. Be sure to keep an eye on the ABTL Report and your email inboxes for
updates about upcoming YLD events. And, if you are interested in helping plan YLD
events, please reach out to YLD co-chairs Dylan Noceda and Matthew Kaiser, or YLD
Vice Chair Andrew Figueras, about getting involved.
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Matthew Kaiser

Dylan Noceda is an associate at Franklin Soto Leeds LLP.
Matthew Kaiser is counsel at O’Melveny & Myers LLP.

Andrew Figueras is an associate at Yoka Smith, LLP.

Andrew Figueras




